
Subject: Re: Meetings Next week
From: Mayra Alvarez
Date: 01/12/2017 03:09 PM
To: Blair Besten

Hi Blair -

I'll be getting back to you shortly.

Thank you!

-- 
Mayra I. Álvarez
Executive Assistant
 and Scheduler to

   

Councilmember José Huizar
14th District, City of Los Angeles
 T (213) 473-7014 

 F (213) 847-0680
 E mayra.alvarez@lacity.org
 200 N. Spring Street, Suite 465 
 Los Angeles, CA 90012

On Thu, Jan 12, 2017 at 2:17 PM, Blair Besten <blair@historiccore.bid> wrote:
I've been asked to schedule two meetings next week-

The first is more urgent regarding the Rosslyn Lofts with Ruben Islas and me. Anytime next week with Wednesday being
ideal.

And the second one with Michael Delijani, Estela López, and me regarding the Skid Row Neighborhood Council formation
process.

Thank you,

Blair Besten
Executive Director
Historic Core BID

Sent from my iPhone


